Mohammed Ahmed

From: uoyd Grsoy |

Sent: 30 August 2021 20:45
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2021/3006P link not working

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hi, I've been trying to comment on the above application but I’'m getting ‘page not available’ or ‘too many redirects.’
Not sure if it’s to do with the new Beta system you’re trialing?

If you could please confirm receipt of this email.

Lloyd Grasby

My comment is as follows - if you could please add it to any objections.

My children’s bedroom overlooks the FACA5 gym. In a morning they are woken up by the incessant dance music
being played by the gym, the trainers opening up and the members congregating outside the gym (about 10m
away). When the weather is warm they leave the main door open and it’s even louder - | can hear it from my
bedroom at the front of the house.

The application states they haven’t had any complaints in the 25 weeks they’ve been open - I've been round there
twice to complain as have my neighbours on both sides.

As ever this application is taking place when most of the street is away on holiday and won’t have seen the notice.
Please do not grant this application on the grounds of noise and inability to stick to current planning terms.



